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April 9, 2025 

Upcoming changes to Low Side visitation at Montana State Prison 

Beginning April 19, 2025, Low Side visitation at Montana State Prison will be moving to a different location 
within the prison. Due to space restrictions, fewer visitation slots will be available for Low Side visitors for the 
foreseeable future.  

This change is necessary as the DOC continues its work to maximize its use of available space to manage its 
prison population in a safe and secure manner.  

Family and friends should continue to sign up for visitation online using the IC Solutions website and will be 
accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. Visitation days and times will remain the same. 

To ensure the greatest number of family and friends will have an opportunity to visit their loved ones: 

• Inmates may have only one visit per week with up to three visitors per visit.

• Low Side visitation schedules will rotate every four weeks to allow all units to have the opportunity for
both morning and afternoon visits.

The department encourages inmates to take advantage of all available methods of communication to stay in 
touch with family and friends including messaging, calling, online visitation, and regular mail.  Each inmate 
receives one free phone call and one free video visit each week. 

If you have any questions, please contact MSP’s Visitation Office at (406) 415-6313 or 
CORMSPVisitApp@mt.gov.  

Thank you. 

Jim Salmonsen 
Warden 
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